
 

To,  

The Principal 

College of Engineering & Technology, Akola  

Babhulgaon (Jh) N.H. No-6, Nagpur Road 

Akola, Maharashtra 444104, India 

 

May 9, 2025 

 

Sir,  

 

We have great pleasure in informing you that Anderson University has principally accepted 

your proposal to impart knowledge to the students of College of Engineering & technology, 

Akola as per the curriculum of Shreeroopam Projects of Mr. Vedant Ahluwalia.  In addition to 

this curriculum we will be providing lectures from our Anderson University faculty.  

We hope that this strategic partnership will make students at your college well versed with 

knowledge of Artificial Intelligence, equipping them to be effective contributors in their 

communities and professions.  

 

Looking forward to our fruitful cooperation, 

 

Prof. Jeffrey Moore, PhD 

Anderson University, College of Business and Economics 

316 Blvd Ave, Anderson SC 29621, USA 


